Mr. Bob Beyles, 1647 Mississippi St., Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Bobs

I have written letters to Bill Replogle, our freshman football coach, who is a Ranger at Yellowstone National Park; to Mr. Charles Elwell, of the Terrace Hotel, Green Mountain Falls, Colorado; to Mrs. Hunter, of the Lookout Hotel at Green Mountain Falls; and to Bob Raugh, who was in our department last year, who has spent a number of summers at Troutsale-in-the-Pines in Colorado.

As soon as I receive answers from these people I will get in touch with you.

I frankly believe that if you would go out to Green Mountain Falls you could get something without any difficulty. I talked to Mr. Henry Asher, who goes there each summer, and he made the remark that most of the boys who worked there last summer were at Pearl Harbor. He is pretty sure there would be plenty of work for you after you got there.

It is a pleasure to help you in any way I can, and as soon as I hear from some of these people I will let you know.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH